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and paid to a resident of the other Contracting.State vho is
subject to tax thereon shall b. taxable only in that other
State.

4. The term "royalties" as, used in this Article means
payments of any kind received as a consideration for the use
of, or the right to use, any copyright, patent, trade mark,
design or model, plan, secret formula or process or other
similar intangible property, or for the use of, or the riglit
ta use, industrial, commercial or scientific equipment, or
for information concerning industrial, commercial or
scientific expérience, and includes payments of any kind in
respect of motion picture films and works on film, videotape
or other means of reproduction for use in connection with
telévision.

5. The provisions of paragraphs 2 and 3 shall flot apply if
the benefiîcial owner of the royalties, being a resident of a
Contracting State, carnies on business in the other
Contracting State in which the royalties arise through a
permanent establishment situated therein, or performa in that
other State independent personal services f rom a fixed base
situated therein, and the right or property in respect of
which the royalties are paid is effectively connected with
such permanent establishment or- f ixed base. In such case the
provisions af Article 7 or Article 14, as the case may be,
shaîl apply.

6. Royalties shaîl be deemed ta arise in a Contracting
State when the payer is a resident of that State. Where,
bovever, the person paying the royalties, whether hé is a
resident of a Contracting State or not, has in a Contracting
State a permanent establishmnent or a f ixed base in connection
with which the obligation ta pay the royalties was incurred,
and such royalties are borne by such permanent estabhiabuient
or fixed base, then such royalties shaîl be deemed ta arise
in the State in which the permanent establishmnent or f ixed
base is situated.

7. Where, by reason of a special zxelationshîp between the
payer and the beneficial owner or between bath of then and
some other person, the amount of the royalties, having regard
to the use, right or information for which they are paid,
exceeds the ainount which would have been agreed upon by the
payer and the beneficial owner in the absence of such
relationship, the provisions ai this Article shahl apply anly
ta the last-mentioned ainaunt. In such case, the excesu part
af the payments shaîl remain'taxable according ta the laws ai
each Contracting State, due regard being had ta the otber,
Provisions af this Convention.


